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Alexander Gunyon

From: NIkki Randell 
Sent: 03 June 2024 16:50
To: Consultations
Subject: I object

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

I am writing because I object to the proposed Brooklands Farm Development.  
I live in Whitstable and love the sea and surrounding countryside. It's heartbreaking to see it being systematically 
stolen by greedy developers who only care about the money they would be making out of the deal than about 
Whitstable. 
If this development goes ahead, Whitstable will be losing prime farmland. It will also put yet more strain on our 
already overloaded infrastructure: schools, medical practices and the sewage system.  
Those if us who enjoy swimming in the sea will have even less opportunity than we already have, for a clean swim. 
Please, Canterbury Council, if you care about Whitstable at all reject this development. 
 
Thank you 
 
Annick Randell 
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